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Dear School Board, 
 
November brings us cooler weather and a full month of activities. It is hard to believe that we are 
approaching the holiday season.  During this busy time, we are also reflecting on what we are 
thankful for.  I know my list includes the staff and students here at Kimberly Elementary!  
 
Enrollment:  
Kindergarten: 81  
1st Grade: 80  
2nd Grade: 80  
3rd Grade: 83  
4th Grade: 79  
5th Grade: 93  
Total: 496 
 
Activities: The KES Choir and Handbell Choir are gearing up for their Christmas Performances. 
With the careful leadership of Mrs. Beck, this year’s performances are sure to be a hit. 
 
Parent teacher conferences:  Fall Parent Teacher conferences have come to a close. Having 
scheduled nearly 500 conferences for our students and families, our building was full to overflowing. This 
fall we reached 96% attendance from our parents to these conferences.  Good school relationships and 
collaboration allow a child to succeed in their development.  I would like to thank the elementary 
teachers. It was wonderful to see all our parents in collaborating with teachers regarding student learning.  
Thanks to all teachers, and parents for a successful fall conference! 
  
Elementary Book Fair:  Our Biannual Scholastic Book Fair was held during the week of parent teacher 
conferences.  This event is planned by Mrs. Stover and Mrs. Lundy and is made possible with volunteers 
from our PTSO.  The parents had an opportunity to go through the book fair and purchase some books at 
reasonable prices for their children to read at home. We thank all of the volunteers that helped with this 
event and appreciate all that they do to make it successful. 
 
The staff and I thank you for your continued support in your child’s education.  Our students will 
continue to flourish with the strong partnership between school and home. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Megan Garner, Principal 
Kimberly Elementary School 
 


